
 
 

Baroness Barran 
Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State for the School System 

Sanctuary Buildings   Great Smith Street   Westminster   London   SW1P 3BT 
tel: 0370 000 2288   www.education.gov.uk/contactus/dfe 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Lord Soley of Hammersmith 
House of Lords 
London 
SW1A 0PW  

 
 

4 January 2022 
 

Dear Clive 
 
Further to the Oral Question on Alternative Education on 15 December 2021, I 
would like to thank you for your question and write to clarify my answer 
regarding home education and the prospect of a form of registration. 
 
I would like to confirm that we have not yet published the government response 
to the the Children Not in School consultation, but we have processed all 
responses and hope to publish our response in early 2022.  
 
I hope this answer has been useful and I will place a copy in the House Libraries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 
 

BARONESS BARRAN 
 

PARLIAMENTARY UNDER-SECRETARY OF STATE 


